
       
 

                     

 

Contact Info            

Teddy    706-537-3265                    
Crystal    706-537-3263  
teddyangel@mwbm.org  
crystalangel@mwbm.org     

P.O. Box 519                  
Braselton  GA 30517  

 

 

Sending Church   
Faith Baptist Church              

620 Essex Dr.                 
Staunton  VA 24401         
Pastor Eric Brown                

540-849-7545       
ericbrown32476@yahoo. com 

 

 

 

Support Address  
Missionary #273                     

P.O. Box 519                  
Braselton  GA 30517            

706-654-2818            
mwbm.org 

 

  

 

      

Dear Praying Friends and Supporters, 

God is so gracious to us not just for His mercies being new every morning, 
but His ability to make us and the ministry new as well. What a great joy it is to be 
able to “serve the LORD with gladness”, Psalm 100:2. That simple truth is 
what brought curse and destruction to Israel for not serving with joyfulness and 
gladness of heart in Deuteronomy 28:47. We are privileged to meet new people on 
a regular basis, preach God’s wonderful book divine, and sing to encourage God’s 
chosen people. God’s been good and we thank you for being a great part of it. 

We were able to be in a preacher’s fellowship in SC, a mission conference in 
Macon, GA, and four different churches on bookend Sundays in GA, TN, and VA 
(All took us on for support, AMEN!) The Lord allowed our family to 
participate in our home church’s family camp back in VA where we booked 
meetings from the contacts made at the camp and the preacher’s fellowship. Pray 
for the ability to keep stride with God’s plan. 

Several churches and individuals sent special love offerings that we were 
able to put toward the debt of our pull behind trailer. Praise the Lord, it is paid in 
full. The Lord has allowed us to raise 20% of our needed support with more 
promised as we progress further. We are eternally grateful that some churches 
have taken us on for support just by reading our letters and seeing God supply the 
need. Thank you to all of you for your faithfulness and obedience to God for the 
cause of Christ. 

Thank you for your prayers for JR. He has been transferred and little did we 
know that was the last time we would see him. This just goes to remind us that 
now is the time to share the gospel, not later. Please continue to keep the prayers 
going up, the power coming down, the gospel going out, and the people coming in! 
Be of good courage, because God desires you as well as all believers, to serve 
Him with joy and gladness. 

Cultivating For Colorado,  

 Teddy Angel 
The Angel Family 
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